MONTHLY NEWSLETTER

ISSUE 1 MARCH 2017

Hello and welcome to the first issue of our monthly newsletter from us at the Modplan HQ.

The idea of our newsletter is to keep you up to date on any important news that develops & also to inform yourselves of any items of discussion that have recently arisen. We hope you enjoy it & if there is anything which you wish us to include, please do get in touch.



THE
SAFETY
BLITZ



As your aware H&S is a major priority, this months blitz will co-inside with the HSE's investigations into tackling respirable crystalline silica (RCS). RCS or silica dust is commonplace within our industry & can be found in any cementitious products with which we build. As your aware we have 2 members of staff trained to tailor yourself with the

correct mask, so speak to them! Over the course of the month you will undertake a tool box talk with regards to this subject, pay attention and CEMENT YOUR FUTURE HEALTH, DON'T JUST DUST YOURSELF DOWN & GET ON WITH IT!





!PROJECTS WON!

- 5 Baliol Road, Hitchin, **Extension & Alterations**
- Warden Abbey, Bathroom & Kitchen Improvements
- St Mary's Parish Centre, Willesden, New Home

EVENT

12/05/17 were going bowling at Henlow & hope you can join us, get back to Debbie in the office to confirm if you can come!





EMPLOYEE OF THE MONTH

PAUL WELLING

Congratulations to Paul, he was voted employee of the month by management for his hard work ethic & due to the swift progression he is currently making. Well done, we hope you enjoy the £50 M&S vouchers! If you believe that someone has been outstanding at work, let us know.



PROJECT FOCUS

Recently completed, Newlands, Radlett, has



undergone extensive high quality extensions & refurbishment. The project looks amazing & we have an extremely happy client. Well done to all involved in this £1.2m project for making it a success!



ANY SUGGESTIONS OR INPUT FOR THE NEWSLETTER OR H&S, PLEASE **CONTACT THE OFFICE**





